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The Norway meeting 2001.
The one-week meeting started on August 3 in Bonådalen in Sørfold with the exploration of Tjoarvekalken. After a few 
days we transferred to Røvassdalen in Rana. Edvardheimgrotta was explored and mapped. Further penetration may be 
possible. 
Rune Magnusson reported from the UIS-congress in Brazil 2001. On August 11 Hilde Thoresen gave a course in first aid 
with emphasis on typical situations which may arise in caves.
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